
CEPP Meeting Minutes 

4.4.22 @4-5pm 

Zoom Conference 

 

Attendees: Michael Orr, Adrian Bautista, Jina Mao, Mahesh Shankar, Leigh Wilton,  Kirsten Hogenson, 
Andrew Bozio, Emilka Jansen 

Scribe: Mahesh Shankar 

Meeting began at 4:01 pm.  

1. Minutes approved 
2. DoF provided updates related to the holiday closing schedule which will be announced to 

community shortly.  
3. Committee discussed changes to maturity requirement for seniors as part of the new gen ed. 

curriculum, which would involve no requirement to take a minimum number of 300 level credits 
during the senior year.  

a. Draft communication to faculty outlining the changes was approved.  
4. Bias statement on student ratings form (see attached letter and article) 

a. Discussed letter from faculty who expressed concerns about bias statements being 
read/presented to students prior to filling out students ratings form. 

b. Committee members explored alternative means of presenting the same information to 
students.  

 

5. Discussed next steps and timeline for motion on evidence for teaching evaluation, including 
timing as well as who should be involved in the conversation, including ATC and PC.  



a. Discussed whether to try and move the motion before the end of the academic year, or 
to postpone it to next academic year.  

6. Had preliminary discussion on a proposed CEPP subcommittee on inclusive teaching, what its 
composition might be and with what purpose.  
 

Meeting concluded at 4:59 pm.  


